18th February, 1554.
My deax Lueca,

Thanka for your note. 0f course it vas a pleasure to
support your idea of & Blometrical course and that nmot only
beoauss the 1dea was intrinsically good. I hope I wrote to
Matteo thanking him for his wonderful angelse, I wonder if
he aver painta devils tunf

Greetings to Albamaris,

Sincerely yours,



